
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you all had a relaxing and enjoyable Easter holiday, the             
children have returned to school looking very smart and ready to learn. 
We were inspected by SIAM’s, which is our Church inspection just before 
the Easter holidays to ensure that as a school we are living up to our 
Christian Vision. Thank you to all parents and Governors who were able 
to speak to the Inspector and I hopefully will be able to share the report 
with you shortly.  
According to the forecast the weather is improving slightly and we 
should have some sunshine over the next few days; have a great             
weekend.  

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

rPrincipal 

 
 

Newsletter No.25    

Worship Dates 
This half term our Reception Class will be leading Friday Worship on the 
26th April at 9.00 am. I  hope that as many of you as possible will be able 
to attend.  
 
P. E Kits 
Please ensure that when we return to school after Easter that your child is 
in the correct P.E. kit. There should be no football or logo tops worn. 
 
Uniform  
As we are now in the Summer Term, the children can start to wear their 
summer uniform. We do still have a small stock of free uniform available, 
please ask at the school office for further information.  
 
Election Day Closure  
Please note that school will be closed to all pupils except for Year 6 on 
Thursday 2nd May as the school is being used as a polling station.  
 
After School Clubs  
Our After School Clubs will start from Monday 
15th April, once again we are able to offer a 
wide range of clubs including tri– golf,                  
cooking and art.  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous term.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 94% 94% 

93% 93% 94% 96% 

15th April World Art Day 

18th April Y5 Swimming begins 

23rd April Whole School Shakespeare 
Workshop 

25th April Whole School Photographs 

26th April Reception Class Worship 

2nd May Polling Day– School closed 
to all classes apart from Year 
6 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

13th May KS2 SATs week 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 
Phonics Screening Check 
Week– Y1 
Times tables Check week– 
Y4 

18th June Sports Day 

28th June Year 5 Class Worship 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


